
 

  

 

 

 

 

The 2024-2025 school choice window opens for the Parkland combined 

boundary December 1st at 8:00 a.m. and closes February 2nd. 

The second window opens May 1st and closes May 17th. 
 

To apply online a student must have a Broward Student ID number. 

 

Current students attending their preferred school, DO NOT need to reapply. 

 

Parents are welcome to request a student ID number through email or in person. To obtain 

a student ID #, please send all required documents via email to 

HeronHeightsES@browardschools.com or bring them in person to the Heron Heights main 

office. 

Required Documents 

*Student ID Request Form 

*Child's original birth certificate 

*Parent/Guardian driver's license 

*Current mortgage or lease statement or property tax bill 

*Current utility bill (electric, cable, gas, water, or phone) 

A student ID number takes 24 hours to upload into the Broward Schools website. After 

they are uploaded, the parent can go online and apply for a Parkland School. 

Visit https://www.browardschools.com/Page/56705 for more information. 

 

Save the date to come see Heron Heights! 

May 2nd, 2024 @6:00pm 
Heron Heights Elementary School 

11010 Nob Hill Road 

Parkland, FL 33076 

754-322-9150 
 

Visit the link below for a Virtual Tour 

https://www.browardschools.com/Page/70793 
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